Dearborn Symphony Orchestra
Reservation Form

“Children’s Concert”

February 15, 2018
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*

Call or email the Symphony Office to check availability

313. 565.2424
info@dearbornsymphony.org

Please reserve seats for: (write the number of children and chaperones)



_________________children



_________________chaperones

Concert 11-11:45 am - arrive no later than 10:45am
Concert lasts about 40 minutes

Total number of attendees __________ x $5 = $ _________________

Check number ____________________

Please respond no later than February 7
Send this completed form with check made payable to:

Dearborn Symphony
PO Box 2063

Dearborn, MI 48123



Name of school _______________________________________


Address _____________________________________________


City __________________________ Zip __________________


Phone _______________________________________________


Email _______________________________________________


Contact person ________________________________________



phone and email (if different) _______________________



_______________________________________________















